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AH Committee

From: Carol Riccio <cer100960@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:09 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: regarding Olowalu development

Please DENY Lihau'ula development at Olowalu. This is not the right place or development, and not enough study has 
been done. 
Thank you,  
Carol Riccio 
Kihei, Maui, Hawaii 
 


